
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF AVON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Township 

Supervisors will hold a special emergency meeting on 

Thursday, May 16, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Avon 

Township Hall (16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN  56310).  

The Supervisors will (a) discuss the resignation of the 

Town maintenance employee and options to ensure 

completion of necessary Township maintenance, and (b) 

will conduct other business as allowed by law.   

 

The Town Hall is handicap-accessible and this meeting is 

open to the public.   

 

The meeting will also be available via Zoom at the 

following link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8325486945 

If a passcode is required, enter AvonTown 

 
 

 

Stephen Saupe, Clerk 

16881 Queens Road, Avon, MN 56310 

clerk@avontownship.org  
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